

ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION

FAIRVIEW BRANCH 178

FROM THE DESK OF:

Morris Solman, Chairman, 3015 W. 4th Avenue, Vancouver 8, B. C.

May 18, 1971.

Dear Member:

It is our annual raffle time again and as you are aware we have only one fund raising event a year - we are not a fund raising organization.

We do have a few well known and important projects which are conducted on an annual basis:

- The Charles Gorvich-Abraham Shuer Scholarship Fund at UBC, the annual picnic to which we are hosts to many members of
- the Brier Home for the Aged,
- Branch Members' and other veterans' welfare work,
- The Schara Tzedeck Cemetery Veterans' Plot Upkeep and special burial help to any Jewish veteran when called upon, and many other community projects.

We solicit your co-operation and enclose two raffle books and urge you to sell these tickets to your friends and families. You will be contacted shortly for collection of book stubs and cash. Give a book to a friend and have him sell it for you. We will be happy to let you have more books, we need your help in this once a year effort. Our goal is for members to sell at least four books. The prizes are good and selling is easy just ask, we are only selling 300 books.

Please telephone Phil Mintz at 736-5380, or Morris Solman at 731-6744.

Thanking you in advance for your help.

Sincere

- III DOUNG

P.S. Make plans to attend our Branch Picnic, August 1, 1971.